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All of us here at McGlinchey hope that all communities affected by Hurricane Ida are safe today as emergency
service officials continue to assess the damage from the storm.

We have been in contact with nearly all of our McGlinchey family members, and we continue to work today to
determine the safety of every one of them.

McGlinchey’s physical offices in New Orleans, LA; Baton Rouge, LA; and Jackson, MS are closed for now so that
we can keep our team members out of harm’s way while emergency responders and utility companies work to
restore power and clear roads.

Our other 12 offices are open as usual.

Our firm is well-practiced, by now, at working remotely, so those McGlinchey team members in the New
Orleans, Baton Rouge, and Jackson areas who can do so are working.

If you need to reach a member of the McGlinchey Team from New Orleans, Baton Rouge, or Jackson and you are
unable to do so, please contact Robert Savoie or Kelly Lipinski in Cleveland, OH. Robert can be contacted

at rsavoie@mcglinchey.com or 216-455-5065 and Kelly can be contacted at klipinski@mcglinchey.com or 216-
378-4969.

They will be able to assist you.

Thank you,

Michael Ferachi
Managing Member
McGlinchey Stafford
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